
HOLME-NEXT-THE-SEA PARISH COUNCIL 

 

AUGUST MEETING 

 

It was reported that some additional maintenance work had been arranged within the village 

although there is still further work requiring attention. 

 

Councillors discussed various arrangements relating to the management of the Village Hall 

and a number of issues were raised and considered.  The renewal of the Village Hall 

Insurance was agreed at a premium of £1,7096.44p for the year commencing at the beginning 

of September although it was suggested alternative providers should be considered prior to 

the next renewal date. 

 

Councillors confirmed the existing arrangements for variable Direct Debits for payments 

relating to street lighting, the emergency telephone and the collection of dog waste. 

 

The next meeting of the Parish Council will be held on Tuesday, 11th September at 7.30 p in  

the Village Hall.   Members of the public are welcome to attend and put their comments and  

questions to Councillors during 'Public Participation'. 

 

 
        Christina Jones 

        Clerk to Holme Parish Council 

 


